
Greater Maple Valley Unincorporated Area Council 
P.O. Box 101 
Maple Valley, WA  98038 
 
 
November 2, 2010 
 
Councilwoman Patterson 
King County Council 
516 Third Ave, Rm. 1200 
Seattle, WA  98104 
 
Re: Proposed Surface Water Management Fees for 2011 
 
The Greater Maple Valley Unincorporated Area Council (GMVUAC) requests your Budget and Fiscal Management Committee 
not consider a $32 increase in Surface Water Management (SMW) fees for single-family residential properties for 2011. Our 
concern deals with the poor economy and the impacts on families in unincorporated King County. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Hiester (hies_skel@hotmail.com) 
Chairman, Greater Maple Valley Unincorporated Area Council 
 
 
cc: King County Executive Dow Constantine Dow.Constantine@kingcounty.gov, King County Councilman Reagan Dunn 
reagan.dunn@kingcounty.gov, 
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